
 

Local Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Local Plan. 
Date: 17 June 2019 13:06:28 

We are writing to object to the proposed Local Plan for South Warrington which is 
unsound. 
We object strongly to building on the Green Belt. Once the Green Belt has gone it has 
gone for ever, not just for us but for future generations. 
The proposed development will ruin the wildlife habitat which still exists. The area which 
is the subject of the proposed development is a “lung” for everyone to enjoy and to build 
on it is nothing more or less than desecration. If the development is allowed to go ahead 
the development company will no doubt just walk away after it has been completed, 
leaving us all to bear the consequences. 
There will be substantial and unacceptable added pollution. 
There will be additional tremendous and completely unnecessary strain on the road 
network. 
We particularly appreciate and enjoy Grappenhall Heyes for walking, as do the 
surrounding population. 
Plans are usually for 15 years, not 20. There is no need whatever to build on the Green Belt 
as brownfield sites will doubtless become available even in the short term. The area will 
become completely built up. 
The proposed Plan will be a disaster for South Warrington. 

Barbara and Peter Shakeshaft,  Warrington 




